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September 6, 1985

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Dr. Glenn

Gentlemen:

I was advised on this date by Phil Palilla that our Application for a
license to operate a Troxler Nuclear Gauge has been set aside in your office
pending receipt of the applicable fee of $230.00. We inadvertently failed
to submit the fee with the application a few weeks ago so I am enclosing our
check in that amount.

We would appreciate your processing this Application, as soon as possible,
since the construction project to which the gauge will be assigned is scheduled
to begin in October.
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